
     Open Meeting 

     Bill Crow 
                  May 6th 2025 
            7.30pm  

  Snape Village Hall 

1,000 years of Masterpieces in East Suffolk. 

Girls About Snape welcomes you to an OPEN meeting 
with Art Historian Bill Crow. Bill will give a presentation, 
with slides, about medieval manuscripts, sculptures and 
paintings created by artists living and working in East 
Suffolk, particularly our coastal region. His intention is to 
show that our precious corner of the British Isles punches 
way above its weight when it comes to a fantastic level of 
creativity. Bill has an MA in Art History, has written six 
books and  lectures on the History of Art. 

Refreshments and a Raffle will round off the evening. 

GUESTS £7.00 

SERVSC – Bloodrunners - is our supported Charity for 
2025 
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